August 14, 2019

Dear Alliance Members and Friends,

It's that time of year again. On October 25, 2019, The Alliance of Community Service
Providers will host its 35th Annual Alliance Breakfast at The Bellevue Hotel.

By Sponsoring this event or placing an advertisement in our Program Book, you will help to
ensure that this year’s Alliance Breakfast is once again, a big success!

Enclosed is a document that outlines all available sponsorship levels along with a form for
submitting advertisements in our Program Book.

Please take a look at the enclosed information and confirm your organization’s level
of involvement for this year. One of our Program Book Co-chairs will be reaching out to
you in the next few weeks.

Please note that Annual Breakfast attendance registration forms will be sent at a
later date.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss your sponsorship and/or advertisement
options, please contact Vicki Haggerty at 267.385.7440 or you can email her at

Vicki@thealliancecsp.org.

As always, we thank you for your ongoing support. This event would never be possible
without the generosity of organizations like yours!

Yours Sincerely,

gwmgw sz/ws

hairperson
35th Annual Breakfast Committee



